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Fw: estimating volume of oil released
----- Forwarded by Victor F Labson/GD/USGS/DOI on 08/06/2010 09:52 AM ----- 
      From: Marcia K McNutt/DO/USGS/DOI 
      To: "Castle, Anne" <Anne_Castle@ios.doi.gov> 
      Cc: "Archuleta, Deanna" <Deanna_Archuleta@ios.doi.gov>, "Clark, Roger N" 
      <rclark@usgs.gov>, "Labson, Victor F" <vlabson@usgs.gov>, "Taylor, Willie 
      R" <Willie_Taylor@ios.doi.gov> 
      Date: 05/20/2010 05:26 AM 
      Subject: Re: estimating volume of oil released

Yes - absolutely, and I can be the POC. 
***************************************
Dr. Marcia  McNutt
Director
US Geological Survey
12201 Sunrise Valley Drive, MS 100
Reston, VA 20192
(703) 648-7411
(703) 648-4454 (fax)
(571) 296-6730 (cell)
mcnutt@usgs.gov
www.usgs.gov
*************************************** 

      From: "Castle, Anne" <Anne_Castle@ios.doi.gov> 
      To: "McNutt, Marcia K" <mcnutt@usgs.gov> 
      Cc: "Archuleta, Deanna" <Deanna_Archuleta@ios.doi.gov>, "Labson, Victor F" 
      <vlabson@usgs.gov>, "Taylor, Willie R" <Willie_Taylor@ios.doi.gov>, 
      "Clark, Roger N" <rclark@usgs.gov> 
      Date: 05/20/2010 05:51 AM 
      Subject: Re: estimating volume of oil released

Sounds great, Marcia. I would also like to make sure that one of them touches 
base with that FRTT mentioned previously, even though we can't release our 
results until tomorrow. The federal team needs to know what work is going on. 

I also think this will be a big communications splash and want to make sure 
we're ready. The Secretary may want to make this announcement. 

Anne 
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From: Marcia K McNutt <mcnutt@usgs.gov> 
To: Castle, Anne 
Cc: Archuleta, Deanna; Labson, Victor F; Taylor, Willie R; Clark, Roger N 
Sent: Wed May 19 23:03:15 2010
Subject: Re: estimating volume of oil released 

So Anne. I just spoke with Vic. It sounds like he and Roger Clark both have 
different, but relevant expertise to the task at hand for the problem of 
estimating flow volume. Vic has experience with acoustics underwater, the method 
often used to measure flow, and Roger is of course the AVIRIS expert. So I will 
just round them both up for this assignment. 
***************************************
Dr. Marcia  McNutt
Director
US Geological Survey
12201 Sunrise Valley Drive, MS 100
Reston, VA 20192
(703) 648-7411
(703) 648-4454 (fax)
(571) 296-6730 (cell)
mcnutt@usgs.gov
www.usgs.gov
*************************************** 
      From: "Castle, Anne" <Anne_Castle@ios.doi.gov> 
      To: "Labson, Victor F" <vlabson@usgs.gov> 
      Cc: "Archuleta, Deanna" <Deanna_Archuleta@ios.doi.gov>, "McNutt, Marcia K" 
      <mcnutt@usgs.gov> 
      Date: 05/19/2010 06:55 PM 
      Subject: FW: DOI Emergency Management Daily Situation Report dated May 19, 
      2010

Vic, thanks again for the pre-brief on your work.  About half way down through 
the report below, there’s a reference to the Flow Rate Technical Sub-Team of the 
National Incident Command.  Is your team’s work part of this effort?  If not, we 
need to open those lines of communication.  Thanks. 

Anne 
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